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Etobicoke ON 

 

 
 

 

 RoHS Directive 

 

Directive 2002/95/EC of the European Parliament and of the Council of 
27 January 2003 on the restriction of the use of certain hazardous 

substances in electrical and electronic equipment. 
 

 

PICO #  
 
 

This letter is to inform you that Pico of Canada Ltd. declares 
compliance with the subject directive and does not exceed any of the 

acceptable levels established by this directive in the part number listed 
above that we sell. 

 
 

Regards 
 

Pico of Canada Ltd. 

Tuesday May 21, 2024
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